
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KING INA’S  

SPORTY NEWS 
Autumn 1 2023 

Long Sutton Cross 

Country 

A super effort by the team at the 

first cross country event of the 

year. We had some new runners and 

Georgia won the Year 3/4 race! 

 

Welcome to King Ina’s  

Autumn 1 Sports 

Newsletter 

 Back to school and it has been a 

busy sporting start to the term. 

Everyone took part in the house 

cross country event and our 

school cross country team have 

completed the first two races of 

the season. The football and 

netball tournaments at Huish 

were enjoyed by the children 

and we are looking forward to 

the house football and netball 

tournaments after half-term. 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

SPORTS CLUBS 

 Monday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Tuesday 

Club: Year 5/6 Netball 

Lunchtime 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Wednesday 

Club: Multi-skills 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Thursday 

Club: Cross Country 

Year 3/4/5/6 Lunchtime 

Club: Football 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

Club: Tag Rugby 3.15 – 

4.15pm 

 

 

Sports Captains 

Our sports captains have 

been chosen and have 

begun their roles. They 

started with some training 

with Mr Smith and practised 

delivering activities with 

Puffins Class. They will start 

after half-term delivering 

playtime activities for children 

in KS1 and KS2. 

 

Netball 

Tournament 

Well done to Miss Dare’s 

netball team who finished 

in third place at the CLP 

tournament. All the team 

played well and 

everyone enjoyed 

themselves. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

CLP  Football 

Tournament 

 

 

Well done to our football team 

who came in third place at the 

CLP tournament at Huish! 

Tag Rugby with 

Somerton RFC 

Somerton Rugby Club have been 

doing tag rugby with 

Sparrowhawks Class and an after 

school club with some of our Key 

Stage 2 children. 

Hambridge Cross 

Country 

 

The team ran strongly at Hambridge 

with several placing higher than they 

did at the Long Sutton race. Georgia 

won again & Phoebe came fourth in 

her race. 

House Cross Country  

 

 

All the children did their best for their house in the cross country competition, won by Romans House. 

                     

 

                      

 

School Games Gold 

Award 2022-23 

We were extremely pleased 

to be awarded a School 

Games Mark Gold Award for 

our commitment in providing 

physical activity and 

developing sporting 

competition in school & 

across the community. 

Harrison & Phoebe are 

pictured with the award. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Girls’ Football 

Tournament  

Our girls were fantastic at 

the CLP football 

tournament. They played 

with smiles on their faces, 

finishing up in third place, 

and Jazz scored ten goals in 

the tournament!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Captains 

Training 

 

The sports captains training with 

Puffins Class. 


